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From: Kevin Delaigle <kevindelaigle@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 11:59 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Cc: Commissioner Brandon Garrett; Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight;

Commissioner Jordan Johnson; Commissioner Jordan Johnson; Maurice D. McDowell;
Mayor Johnson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] City Cemetery Perpetual Care Commission status

Dear Ms. Bonner,

I would like to appear for a delegation item for the Tuesday, March 7 Commission Meeting regarding the status of the
City Cemetery Perpetual Care Commission and inquire into what monies are still available in the City Perpetual Care
fund that owners of plots in City Cemeteries paid into over the decades.

I would also to inquire as to why this fund has not been maintained in effect and/or used the last several (or who knows
how many?} years for the maintenance of City Cemeteries.

I have family documents that go back to 1940 regarding perpetual care at Magnolia that | would like to submit as
information.

Please let me know if there’s a form | need to fill out.
Sincerely,

Kevin de 'Aigle

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



